
ACCESS MANAGEMENT HEARING  

U.S. 1/State Road 5, Median Modification FIN 439355 -1  

St . Augustine, St . Johns County, Florida  

Public participation at this hearing is encouraged and solicited without regard to race, 

color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. 

It is the Florida Department of Transportation’s mission to provide a safe transportation 

system that ensures the mobility of people, goods, enhances economic prosperity and 

preserves the quality of our environment and communities. 

 

Project documents are available for review today and at www.nflroads.com. Persons wishing to submit written 

statements or other exhibits in place of or in addition to oral statements may do so during this hearing or by 

sending them to Douglas Dycus, 1109 S. Marion Avenue, Lake City FL 32025. All exhibits or statements postmarked 

on or before June 13, 2019 will become part of the public hearing record. 

www.nflroads.com 

Project Overview 

The purpose of this public 

hearing is to discuss the 

Department’s proposal to close 

the median on U.S. 1/State Road 

5 south of the north Northrop 

Grumman entrance to reduce 

conflicts and meet current 

median opening spacing 

standards. This modification 

includes removing the existing 

pavement within 500 feet of the 

north and 500 feet of the 

southbound left turn lanes and 

center median. New curb and sod 

will also be installed. The 

$127,000 project is estimated to 

beginning December 2019 and be 

completed by early 2020, 

weather and schedule permitting. 
Proposed median modifications 


